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Greetings Connie!
 
The School of EECS in the Russ College has received approval to create a new undergraduate program in cybersecurity engineering. We wish to get the process started as our new program document is almost ready, including OCEAN submissions for several new courses and changes to existing courses. I believe we already have a temporary program code, which is BSXX32.
 
We’d like to request the “SEC” prefix for this major (short for Security), which we plan to use in all our documents including the OCEAN 3.0 transmittals.
 
Our department chair Prof. Karanth is CCed, as well as several members from EECS who are involved in this effort. Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you in advance!
 
Harsha
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